
 

 

                 

           28 Nov 2022 

            Mississauga 

To 

City of Mississauga 

Sub: Requesting a letter of municipal significance to apply for SOP from AGCO for a 

holiday party event #REF Number: 5919991 

 

Hi, 

This is to request a letter from the City of Mississauga to provide a ‘Letter of municipal 

significance’.  This is required to apply for a SOP permit from AGCO  for a public event on 

Friday Dec 9th. 

Organization name: Magnus Telemedia Inc. 

Event Name: Holiday Party for Telugu community 

Address: Pearl Banquet and Convention Center 1638 Aimco Blvd., Mississauga 

Contact Person: Vijay Sethumadavan,  

Date of Event: 9th December2022, 6pm  

Reason to deem as an event of municipal significance: 

This is a public event planned as a Holiday party to bring together Telugu Community within the 

Indian diaspora living in Mississauga. This is an avenue to culturally bring together the 

community in a social setting including dinner. 

This social gathering is expected to acknowledge community support, foster relationships and 

develop community bonding. This event was conceived very recently and hence unable to fulfill 

the 30-day time limit for the submission of the request. We sincerely request the assigned 

officer to help issue the letter at your earliest convenience. 

Please let me know if there are any other details required from our end. 

Regards 

 
Vijay Sethumadavan 

CEO & Producer – Morning Raaga 101.3 FM 

                                                             

14.2.3. 


